

AEA SAFETY COMMITTEE JUNE 2023 NEWSLETTER

www.aeanj.org



Each June, we celebrate **National Safety Month**. While we all know safety is important year-round, this month we work to highlight efforts to prevent injury and death, from the workplace to anyplace.

Here are seven ways to celebrate National Safety Month in your workplace.

- Celebrate Safety Congratulate for a Job Well Done!
- Openly Practice Workplace Safety
- Do a Safety Walk Through
- · Review Safety Plans
- Update Contact Lists
- Display Safety Brochures and Posters

REMINDER!!!!!! 2022 Right to Know Surveys due July 15, 2023

RIGHT TO KNOW SURVEY INSTRUCTIONS



Summer has arrived! Protect your Employees from Hot Weather Hazards!

PRINTABLE FACT SHEETS:

HEAT ILLNESS AND STROKE

INSECT STINGS

TICKS AND MOSQUITOS

POISONOUS PLANTS

SUN EXPOSURE

LIGHTNING

UV RAYS AND YOUR EYES

WATER, REST AND SHADE

If you have any safety or risk management issues the AEA Safety Committee is here to help!

Need answers or resources email <u>JKessler@acua.com</u> or <u>Karen@aeanj.org</u>

Our committee meets quarterly via zoom if you would like to join us!

Our next scheduled meeting is Friday, July 21, 2023 at 10:00 am.